
From: Soliman Khudeira  
Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2019 2:27 PM 
To: Richard Superfine 
Subject: Re: Confidential - RE: Important 2019 Editors' Workshop Information 

 

Hello Rich 
 
In reference to below: 
I attended the conference on 11/2 in Reston, VA.  The conference was the annual ASCE Editor's 
Workshop at ASCE headquarter.  There were no honorarium.  Only reasonable travel expenses 
will be reimbursed by ASCE to me after I submit the expenses report.  These expenses are 
limited only to airfare and logging . 
 

Regards 

 

 
Soliman Khudeira, PhD, PE, SE 
Section Chief - Major Projects 
CDOT-Division of Engineering 
 


